J.  Letter from Speaker Vallone to small business owner. Committing to introducing his own legislation to address the high rent problem. If City did not have Home Rule why would the Speaker be preparing legislation.  Mayor Koch in fact introduced his own legislation “Bodega Bill” which regulated commercial leases but was withdrawn after Just one public hearing in the City Council . [image: image1.jpg]TR

THE COUNCIL
L oF
THE CITY OF NEW YORK
CITY HALL
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10007

PETER F. VALLONE ' YELEPHONE

VICE CHAIRMAN

212-566-5250

Novewmber 7, 1583

Mr. Anthony Tzitsikalalis
Coalition for Fair Business Rents
1420 St. Nicholas Avenue

New York, New York 10033

Dear Mr. Tzitsikalalis:

Thank you for your letter relative commercial
rents for the small business community.

We are very concerned and sensitive to your
needs. Therefore, we will be introducing legislation
hopefully before the end of November addressing ourselves
to this problem.

Hearings will be held in December and we invite
you to attend and participate. We will keep you advised.

Cordially ydurs

pfv/vl L PETER F. VALLONE
Vice Chairman
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